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We do not need any further laws about  the M110 caused issues.  I have an easy 

answer--repeal the M110, which should have never been proposed for the people to 

vote upon, especially by the legislative assembly. 

There, problem resolved.  Drugs are illegal again and problems can be address.  

Remember, just last Thursday, on KGW news a street drug person was asked about 

naloxolone, he responded 'it was good, because he had overdosed 30 times last 

year" (paraphrased); sounds like someone for whom we have no answer except jail 

to save their life. 

 

Thank you, 

Mark Pease, RN 

citizen, Salem, Or 


